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Dear Reviewers and Editorial Board, 
 
 
Thank you for taking the time to review our solicited article (ID: 00505721), a mini review on the 
cost-effectiveness of robotic surgery in Urology. We have reviewed the comments to the author 
from our three reviewers and are pleased by many positive comments with recommendations 
for acceptance and priority publishing. There was only one comment and requested a response.  
One reviewer asked us to address if we had information on significant reduction in hospital stay 
in robotic surgery and cost reduction per day.  We found that only in cystectomies is there a 
significant reduction of hospital stay. Unfortunately, we do not have information on cost 
reduction per day. This is clarified in the cystectomy section.   
 
 
To address the comments from the editor, we have added both a figure and a table. An audio 
file has also been created an uploaded.  The conflict of interest wording has been changed to 
be more clear.  We have also uploaded the ICMJE form for Disclosure of Potential Conflicts of 
Interest in PDF formed completed by the corresponding author.  This has been signed and 
scanned.  
 
 
We appreciate this opportunity to submit a review on a critical topic affecting urological practices 
in the United States. Please let us know if there are any questions or concerns.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Catherine Chen and Mitchell Humphreys 
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